Sex Shops - Proposed Fees and Charges 2014

APPE DK )

Grant Renewal Transfer A
Comments
Current Proposed Current Proposed Current Proposed
Sandwell £6,569 £5141 £1,829 Fees due to go to Cabinet member in March 2014
Telford £3,000.00 £1,500.00 £700.00
Coventry £5130.00 £5.130.00 Currently reviewing fees in light of Hemming Case - report to Committee
early next year.
North Warwickshire £2,372.60 £525.30 Not proposing to review fees at present. Considered reasonable.
Watford £6,500.00 £615.00 £315.00 Report agreed 22 October 2013
Broxtowe £3,500.00 £3,500.00 £3,500.00 £3,500.00 £1,000.00 £1,000.00 |Fees not changed as no sex establishments in the borough
Birmingham £7,58500 | £592800 | £4070.00 | £318000 | £121500 | g£2,201.00 |FEPOTio Committee February 2014. Fees reduced to reflect the cost of
delivering the service not due to the Hemming Case.
East Staffordshire £3,025.00 £1,815.00 £760.00
Leeds £2,884.00 £1,000.00 £1,000.00
RBKC n/a £5,734.00 n/a £1,743.00 n/a £765.00 New fees agreed. Reduction of 70% and based on full cost recovery.
Solihull £3,500.00 Intend to reduce by at least 50%
Lichfield £3,000.00 £1,750.00 £750.00 Plan to revise fees April 2014
Stoke £3,125.00 £1,740.00 Reduced in July 2010 from £5960.
Warwick £2,250.00 £2,250.00 No plans to review at the moment.
Dudley £4,043.00 Intend to reduce the amount. No timeframe yet for doing so.
- i No establishments in the borough. In the process of reviewing fees.

Carmarthenshire £5,000.80 £3,500.00 Hemming case to be taken in to account.
Nuneaton and Bedworth £2,209.00 £2,209.00 Fees previously reviewed. Considered reasonable.




